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THE SALISBURY DIOCESAN
BOARD OF EDUCATION




September 2020

Dear School Leader 

Salisbury Diocesan Board of Education offers a Partnership Service Agreement (PSA) to all schools within the diocese.  This is a package of school improvement work with Religious Education and Collective Worship at its heart.

We are attaching our pamphlet with full details for your information.  

We welcome work with church, community and independent schools through the Partnership Service Agreement.  If you would like further details of the full PSA, which costs £575 annually, please do contact Sarah McNicol at sarah.mcnicol@salisbury.anglican.org or on telephone 01722 746949.

Alternatively, for 2020-2021, thanks to a grant from Sarum St Michael’s Education Charity for the development of Religious Education, we have a special offer, inviting community and independent schools to join in with purely the RE and Collective Worship strand of our Partnership Service Agreement.

For a subscription of £125 for the year, this entitles your school to:

1. two training sessions for your Religious Education Lead teacher (virtual or locally based) 
1. two training sessions for your Collective Worship Leader (virtual or locally based)
1. one place at the RE Conference on 31/3/21 
1. entitlement to the ‘PSA price’ for courses relating to RE
Course details are here https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/learning/courses/?department=Board+of+Education 

As you will see, this represents amazing value for money and a great opportunity to build relationships with Hub Lead Practitioners and other RE Leaders from across the region.

We appreciate that many community schools have long-standing partnerships with church schools in their clusters and also that many are within mixed MATs.  We hope that this offer will enable such partnerships to be strengthened.

Again, please contact Sarah McNicol for further details and/or please complete the attached form if you would like to take up this opportunity for your school.

Many thanks and with very best wishes from the team at Salisbury Diocesan Board of Education.

Kind Regards

Nicola

Nicola Coupe
[bookmark: _GoBack]School Improvement Adviser
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